
WORSHIP   SERVICE   
AUSTINVILLE   CHRISTIAN   REFORMED   CHURCH   

SEPTEMBER   19,   2021   
  

Sunday   Service   9:30   a.m.     
Scripture:   Ecclesiastes   3:   1-10   
Title:   What   Time   Is   It?     
Songs:   567,   343,   559,   933     
God’s   Will:   Responsive   Reading    LUYH   #715   

    
Today   Next   Sunday   
Nursery:   Cindy  Nursery:   Liz   
Greeters:   Alex   and   Marina   Greeters:    Wendall   and   Carol   
God’s   Will:   Michael God’s   Will:   Phyllis   

  
TODAY   
Welcome    to   all   who   have   joined   us   for   worship   today.    Today   is   Youth   Sunday.   Next   week   
we   welcome   Dale   Schwechel   to   the   pulpit   .   
PLEASE   STAY    for   Fellowship   Time   right   after   worship,   a   game   of   kickball,   and   a   potluck   
lunch.     
Our   Special   Offering    for   today   will   go   to   the    Timothy   Christian   School .    Next   week   our   
offering   will   be   for   the   Maintenance   Fund.   

  
  

ANNOUNCEMENTS   
  
● Please   Read   the   Bulletin   Carefully!    There   is   a   lot   of   information   this   week!   It’s   

often   asked   ,   “Was   that   in   the   bulletin?”   It   usually   is   but   isn’t   read   carefully!   
● DURING   THE   VACANCY    please   contact   a   Council   member   with   any   concerns   or   

updates.   
● BULLETIN:    If   you   need   items   in   the   bulletin,   leave   a   message   on   Martha’s   cell   

phone   (515)   681-4950,   email   at    mkarsjens@agwsr.org    or   put   items   in   her   church   
mailbox.   

● Be   in   prayer    for   the   staff   and   board   of   Kidquest   as   they   seek   to   fill   the   shortage   of   
staff   members.   If   you   know   of   anyone   who   could   help   out   at   Kidquest,   please   
encourage   them   and   let   a   board   representative   know.     

● Offerings:    Reminder,   the   Deacons   will   once   again   be   passing   the   offering   plates   
during   the   worship   service.   

● Search   Committee:    If   anyone   has   input   for   the   committee,   please   visit   with   one   of   
these   members.   Dan   and   Martha,   Michael   and   Tami,   Doyle   and   Janna,   Melanie,   Liz   
and   Lee.     

● Thank   you:    We   would   like   to   say   thank   you   for   all   the   ways   you   expressed   your   
sympathy   to   us   in   the   death   of   our   sister,   Nadine.    Jake   and   Terri   &   family   

● Thank   you:    I   would   like   to   thank   you   for   the   cards   and   other   expressions   of   
sympathy   to   me   in   the   death   of   my   brother   Delbert   Kalkwarf.   Jeanette     

● Thank   you:    Larry   and   I   would   like   to   let   you   know   that   we   truly   
appreciated   all   the   cards   for   our   50th   anniversary.   So   many   of   you   wrote   
additional   comments   which   were   very   touching   and   meant   so   much   to   us.   
We   would   also   like   to   thank   you   for   joining   us   in   our   celebration   after   
church   downstairs   and   for   all   those   who   helped   serve   the   coffee   and   cake.   
Larry   and   I   would   also   ask   God   for   His   blessings   to   be   upon   you.   Your   
prayers   and   Get   Well   Wishes   have   been   such   a   bright   spot   throughout   my   
treatment   for   Endometrial   Cancer.   I   would   so   hate   to   go   through   something   
like   this   without   the   support   of   my   church   family!   Praise   God   for   each   one   
of   you   and   your   prayers!    Celia   Harken   

● Fall   Cleaning    Due   to   a   crazy   couple   of   years,   our   annual   spring   cleaning   
hasn’t   happened   since   2018.   So,   this   year   we   will   be   “fall   cleaning”.    A   sheet   
has   been   posted   on   the   bulletin   board   -   the   first   person   on   the   list   is   asked   
to   be   the   chairman.    There   are   some   supplies   available   in   the   basement,   but   
feel   free   to   bring   your   own   products   and   cleaning   “tools”.   Please   complete   
your   assigned   task   by   October   16.    Thank   you   in   advance   for   your   
cooperation.   

  
PRAYER   CONCERNS   

● Prayers   for   the   Council   for   wisdom   and   guidance   during   the   vacancy.   
● Prayers   for   Eunice   and   family   with   the   passing   of   Fred.     
● Prayers   for   Celia   for   her   immunotherapy   treatments.   
● Prayers   for   Dennis   Hippen   for   his   recovery.     
● Prayers   for   Tom   Barter   as   he   undergoes   treatments   for   lymphoma.   
● Prayers   for   Daryl   and   Irene   Devries.   Irene   is   currently   undergoing   treatments.   
● Prayers   for   the   Koop   family   in   the   loss   of   Jake’s   sister,   Nadine.     
● Prayers   for   Jeanette   with   the   loss   of   her   brother,   Delbert   Kalkwarf.   

  
  


